

SANTI APOSTOLI **ENGLISH SPEAKING COMMUNITY NEWSLETTER**



JUST A THOUGHT...

From Fr. Scott Murphy LC



This month we celebrate the feast of the Sacred Heart of Jesus. As school calendars come to a close and family life moves towards a more relaxed, less structured pace we can more easily find the time, if we want, to simply be more aware of how much Jesus has done for us and how much he continues to love us in many quiet and almost invisible ways.

NEWS: WHAT WE HAVE BEEN UP TO





First Holy Communion Class Retreat at Madonna del Sasso

Helping the Poor



NEW IDEAS OR PROPOSALS?

If you have any ideas of your own about worthy destinations for our donations, please contact Helen at helen.glave@gmail.com or Fr. Scott at

frscott@santiapostoli.com



Congratulations! On Sunday, 20 May, our First holy Communion Class received the Holy Eucharist.

Update-Our ongoing proposals for the Poor

Our current Help the Poor project is Mano Amiga (Helping Hand), a network of schools offering scholarships to underprivileged children so they can complete their education and elevate their lives and communities. So far we have collected just over 200 euros but we are still a long way off from our target of 700 euro, which would cover one child's scholarship for a year, including uniform, books, tuition and nutrition. We are grateful for your help but please continue to give generously so we can reach our target.

For further information:

https://catholicworldmission.org/education





14 June





Confirmation

Congratulations to our Confirmation Class!













UPCOMING EVENTS THIS MONTH



30, May - Parent Meeting for Catechism Classes Next Year - 6PM

31, May - Gospel Reflection - 7:30PM

14, June - Conference - Media e Fede - 6:30PM

14-17, June - Angeli per un giorno

18-24, June - Festa della Cultura San Giovanni









